
Eligible children will be accepted into this program for 
the 2023 – 2024 program year, with preference given to 
children who will enter kindergarten in the 2024 – 2025 
school year and who are not currently enrolled or selected 
for other Pre-K programs.

The Pre-K Counts classroom is located at Bellevue 
Elementary School. There is no cost to parents/guardians 
for this program.  Breakfast and lunch will be provided.

Space for this program is limited. If you are interested, 
registration packets are available at both Avalon and 
Bellevue elementary schools.

Students must have a completed application to be 
considered for the program. Should you have any 
questions, please call (412) 732-3300, Ext. 2109.

Avalon Elementary
721 California Avenue

412-732-3300, ext. 3000

Bellevue Elementary
435 Lincoln Avenue

412-732-3300, ext. 4000
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